South Australian Retired Railway Employees Club Incorporated

Minutes of the GENERAL MEETING held on Monday, the 15th of July 2013 in the South West Community Centre, 171 Sturt Street in Adelaide.

Acting President Barrie Stroud welcomed members and opened the meeting at 2:00 P.M.

APOLOGIES: - Albert Maschgan, Ray and Barbara Nicks
OVER 80’S BIRTHDAYS:-
	Halden
	Eddie
	9-Jul-1931
	Clerk, Supply, STA
	Adelaide
	82

	Polmear
	Bob
	11-Jul-1921
	Operations Manager
	Adelaide
	92

	Deex
	Dave
	16-Jul-1926
	Engineman
	Dry Creek
	87

	Savill
	Bob
	20-Jul-1929
	Guard Station Assistant
	Adelaide
	84

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	


GENERAL BUSINESS:-
1. The minutes of the General Meeting held on the 1st of July were approved at the Executive Meeting and copies were available from the table.
2. The next General Meeting will be held in two weeks time on Monday the 29th of July 2013.

3. New Member Ray Wells, formerly Supervisor, Interstate Bookings was welcomed.

4. Financial Statement for the first 6 Months of this Year was audited by Jack Strapps and found to be correct.

5. On the 29th of July Meeting Ken Haynes will be speaking about the Navy in the Second World War.

6. John Dowe then conducted the raffle.
7. This was followed by a DVD featuring Rail across America.
Members were thanked for their attendance.
The Meeting was closed at 3.00 P.M.
There were 18 members present. Raffle proceeds after door prizes were $28.00.
CONFIRMED ON _____ / _____ / 2013 _______________________PRESIDENT.


